
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING :  25 May 2015  

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO

(BE15/007) - Safe haven enterprise visa - Programme 1.4: IMA Onshore 
Management  

Senator Carr, Kim (L&CA 30) asked:

Senator KIM CARR: I see. So any contact with any union about these matters?
Mr Pezzullo: We will check. I think I am going to doubt it in the same way as I do not think we 
have engaged with employer organisations, but we will check.
Senator KIM CARR: Has the ACTU been approached about these questions?
Mr Pezzullo: We will check.
Ms Noble: We will have to take that on notice.

Answer:

The department has not had any contact with unions or the Australian Council of Trade Unions 
(ACTU) in relation to the Safe Haven Enterprise visa (SHEV).


